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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar.			
	
I	strongly	support	domestic	and	industrial	solar.	
	
I	am	delighted	with	my	own	solar	system	and	experience.	I	also	have	a	terrific	
provider	-	Powershop--which	is	fully	transparent	in	its	pricing	and	also	supports	
green	energy.	
	
We	need	urgently	to	transition	to	a	post-carbon	future	in	the	interest	of	this	
state,	our	country,	and	planet	earth.




